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Bring a rabbit,  

carpet square  

and show coat to this meeting 

 

Tuesday April 20, 2021 Meeting  
We will be practicing showmanship and 

handling of rabbits  

 

Officers for 2019 
 

president – Kyra Welch 

vice-president – Evelyn Lamb 

secretary – Ella Lamb 

treasurer – Madilynn Springer 

health and safety – Keaten Welch 

historian and reporter – Evelyn Lamb 

 

Bunny Hoppers  

Tuesday April 20, 2021  
 
The Bunny Hopper’s meeting on Tuesday 
April 20, 2021 at the Fair Grounds Extension 
Office.  The meeting will start at 6:30 and 
will last about 90 minutes.  
 
Parent/grandparents are encouraged to 
attend this rabbit club meeting to learn 
about changes in 4H, and what is going on 
in the rabbit club 
 
MASKS ARE REQUIRED BY ALL!!!! 
 
If you cannot attend a meeting or haven’t 
attending a meeting yet this year and plan 
on being in the rabbit club,……..  please let 
advisor Heizman know. Text him at 419-
203-4854 with your name. 
 

 

Club Communications 
 

Rabbit meetings are the best place to learn.  At the 
first few meetings we will give everyone a meeting 
calendar, and the meeting calendar will be on the web 
page.   Also, monthly newsletters will be at each 
meeting.    We will send notices out through text 
messaging………. 
 

Attendance 
 

Just a reminder that by Van Wert County 4-H 
guidelines, a member of any 4-H club must 
attend 50% of the club meeting and activities 
to be eligible to participate at the county fair. 
 

CLUB DUES 
The club dues for 2021 will be $10.00. 

(includes 4H, cloverbud, and youth club members)  

   

If you paid club dues for 2020 then you 

have already paid for 2021. 
 

 

 

Advisors for 2021 
Matt & Melissa Bockrath----------------513-0418 

Chris & Christine Heizman--------------238-4554  

Phil & Sara Lape--------------------------203-9764 

Don & Susan Mosier---------------------749-4139 

Jacque Welch------------------------------771-8151 

Judy Wortman-----------------------------238-9830 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Project Books 
 

Project Books are a part of every 4-H 

project, animal and non-animal.  If you 

need a project book, there are 3 ways to 

get them.   #1 Go the the 4-H web site and 

orders them and they will be shipped to 

your house.  #2 Go the to extension office 

and pick up your book.  #3 Let an advisor 

know what you need and they will get the 

book kfor you. Books are $6.00 each 

Bunny Hopper Rabbit Clover Bud books 

are free. 

 

 

IF you need to add or delete projects to 

your enrollment list, you can still do that.  

Let advisor Chris know, or call the 

extension office at 238-1214. 

 

 
Demonstrations are Required  

For Everyone This Year 
 

Everyone needs to sign up and give a5 

minute demonstration.  If you do not sign 

up a date will be assigned.  The 

demonstration should be fun and about 

something you like.  It can be on your 

breed of rabbit, how to hold a bowling 

ball, dance, baseball cards,  etc. 

 

Text Messages 
 

Are you or your parents or grandparents 
receiving a text message reminding you of the 
rabbit meetings and/or rabbit events.  If you 
are not let an advisor know what cell number 
you need addend to the text list. 
 

Monday May 03, 2021 
Meeting 

 
We will be learning about Rabbit Health and 

Rabbit First Aid 

 

 

4-H Pledge 
I pledge  
my head to clearer thinking, 
my heart to greater loyalty, 
my hands to larger service,  
and my health to better living, 
for my club, my community, 
my country and my world 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

4-H Motto 

                          To Make the Best Better!  
 

 

Hey Officers, you 

are in charge of the 

learning activity at 

the July 12, 2021 

Meeting 


